
Dear Residents, 

As the holiday season approaches, we want to ensure that everyone can enjoy a festive and safe 

environment. Please take a moment to review our holiday decoration regulations to maintain a 

harmonious atmosphere throughout our community. 

Decoration Guidelines 

• All decorations must be approved by the management. 

• No flammable materials or open flames are allowed. 

• Decorations should not obstruct walkways or entrances. 

• Exterior decorations should be securely fastened and removed by January 10th. 

• Please refrain from using nails or screws for mounting decorations on walls or balconies. 

Important Dates 

Decorations may be displayed starting December 1st. Please ensure all items are taken down by 

January 10th. 

Contact Information 

If you have any questions or require clarification on these regulations, please contact the 

management office at [phone number] or [email address]. 

Thank you for your cooperation and wishing you a joyful holiday season! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Management Team] 


